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June 12th 2020 

Annwyl rieni/Dear Parents 

I hope that you are all keeping well.  

Following Kirsty Williams’ announcement last week, as a staff, along with the 
Governors, we have been working towards a plan which we will hopefully be able to 
share with you towards the end of next week.  

 Our main priority is for the children to return to school and have some face – to face 
contact with their teachers and to be able to see their friends before the summer 
break.  However, this has to be done in a safe way with all Health and Safety 
measures in place. 

As I’m sure you aware there are many logistical challenges. We are currently waiting 
for further guidance from DCC.   When we receive this we will be able to confirm our 
plans. 

If there are parents who have not confirmed with school whether their child will be 
returning at the end of June, please could you do so by Monday June 15th in order 
for us to have the correct numbers. 

For the children of Key Workers who have been  using the Hub at Rhos Street, 
please be aware that from June 22nd the Hub will return to Ysgol Bro Famau.  

 

Thank you for your patience 

Keep safe 

 

Mrs E. Knight 

 
 

  


